
 
 

 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 

WMUV Prayer Partnership Team are calling all women to Pray with 
us.  Join us and connect with other sisters in Christ of Virginia.   
 

“And pray in the spirit on all occasions with all kinds of prayers and 
request.  With this in mind, be alert and always keep on praying for all the 
Lord’s people.” Ephesians 6:18 NIV 
 

Ways to connect: 
 

Wednesday mornings:  Join our Executive Director/Treasurer in this  
prayer opportunity, which will consist of a scripture reading and a 
prayer leader each Wednesday morning from 6-6:15 a.m. 
Dial in    605-313-5771    Access code  1246461# 
 

Zoom:  The first Tuesday of the month.  7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
 

Register for these meetings:  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87561771105 
 

For more information:   Theresa Svoboda  804-413-2220 

FLOWERS NEEDED FOR THE EASTER CROSS: 
 

Members please bring cut flowers in plastic containers with water on 

Saturday, April 8th no later than 5:00 p.m. and leave them on the office side 

porch area near the front of the church. If you want your plastic containers 

returned please put your name on them. Everyone is welcome to place 

flowers on the cross on Easter Sunday! Any questions?  See Leslie Belvin. 

Thank you! 

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY. We are so grateful for the prayers you have 

given for us during this challenging time. Al read every card and message 

you sent and it brightened his day so much. We are thankful for the visits, 

calls,  delicious meals and sweets that you brought. We are especially 

appreciative for L.T. Wells, Stuart Wood, Mike Crawford, Barry Mulligen, 

K.C. Sentz, Donnie and Jo Green, Keith Belvin and David Crummet for their 

time and dedication in building the ramp for easier access. Our church is a 

loving church and we are thankful to belong to GPBC. God is good all the 

time! 
 

In Christ's Love 
Al and Martha West 
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